
The City of Vaughan 
is working to reduce 
speeding and keep 
our community safe
Join a Virtual Public Information Session on Vaughan’s 
30-kilometre Speed Limit Engagement to have your say.

Registration is now open! 

Sign up for an online session:  
Wednesday, May 21 or Tuesday, May 27  
7 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

For more information, 
visit vaughan.ca/30km


